
UPDATES OF FRENCH MEASURES March 19 
 
 

The announcements of the Minister of Justice made today and starting March 23 concerning 
compensations after suspensions of visits and confinement. 
 
- TV: free for each detainee during the crisis 

- Phone credits : 40€/month for each detainee during the crisis (corresponds to more than extra 11h 
of phone call in France / 5h to a cell phone) 

- Activation of a new vocal message service: message accessible through a dedicated line, with 
personal ID numbers; messages will be left by family members 

- Detainees in situation of poverty: we double the usual compensation from 20€ to 40€ / month (it 
concerns in ordinary times detainees with less than 50€ / month: we extend the limit to detainees 
with less than 100€ / month). It takes into account the fact that workshops, vocational trainings are 
stopped and that  family pecuniar supports are more difficult. 

 


